
Thamesford Area Minor Hockey  

(TAMHA) 

 

 

 

April 30, 2017 

 

Dear TAMHA Families, 

 

Thanks to all who provided feedback on your plans for the 2017/18 season and to 

those who have already registered. 

 

Based on the feedback we received we will not be submitting any applications for Rep 

teams next season. 

 

We will be moving forward with Local League teams in all divisions where registration 

numbers permit. 

 

For those who have not yet registered, there will be a registration night on Wednesday 

May 3rd from 6:00pm – 8:00pm at the arena. Registration forms are available on the 

website or at the registration night. Come on out and take advantage of the early 

registration discount! 

 

Thanks again and enjoy your summer. 

 

TAHMA Executive 


